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Application of Rural Banks as
Accredited Collecting Agents

Temporarily Suspended

Acceptance of application of rural banks
for accreditation as collecting agents of
PhilHealth is temporarily suspended.

We are now in the process of studying
the policies, terms and conditions

in accrediting rural banks.

Another advisory will be issued as soon as
acceptance of bank accreditation applications resumes.

For further inquiries, please call
Treasury Department at 637-5643.


